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SCUSD invites public to budget 
forum on Wednesday 

District officials will answer questions, provide data 

 

August 5, 2013 (Sacramento): Sacramento City Unified School District will hold a “town hall”-type forum 
on budget issues from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Wednesday (August 7). 

Parents, staff and community members are invited to ask questions and get important information 
about the district’s finances during the two-hour meeting. 

WHAT:   Community Budget Forum 
WHERE/WHEN:   6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Wednesday, August 7 
   The Serna Center Community Room 
   5735 47th Ave. 
   Sacramento, CA  95824 
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